

MINUTES ARE NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED

July 29, 2009

Chairman Brad Anderson called the hearing to order at 7:10 p.m. at the Frankfort Town Hall on Wednesday, July 29, 2009.  

Board members present were Brad Anderson, Mike Roberts, Denny Richardson, Tina Bee and Maureen Manore.  

Citizens present were Greg Baecker, Kathleen Plunket-Black, Bryce Black, Rhonda Brysky, David Brysky, Earl Finden, Pat Sutterlin, Carl Morsbach, Brad Sabelko, Gerald Reinhardt, Curt Stine, Glenn Peterson, Donna Gates, Denny Wentworth and Becky Gates.  

Brad Anderson explained the rules of the hearing then opened the floor to comments.

Mike Roberts presented comments he had written.

There were a few concerns voiced about the proposed comprehensive plan.  The first was that the plan was too long and did not following the correct format dictated by the State statutes.  The 

second complaint was about the quality of the maps used in the plan, specifically their inaccuracy.  The next concern was about the future land use map locking land into certain uses.

There were no other comments about any specific items in the proposed comprehensive and there was no voiced objection to the Town having a comprehensive plan.

The comments in favor of the proposed plan were more general.  The speakers talked about the need to protect the Town’s rural setting by addressing potential problems now.

Brad Anderson called for additional comments, there were none. 

Denny Richardson made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Mike Roberts seconded.

Time 8:05 p.m.

Maureen Manore, Clerk

